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Hello Everyone, 
Well it’s that time again, the end of another busy 
week in the life of Two Boats School.   
A gentle reminder to parents of primary students that 
drop of time is 8.15am.  Please can the time be 
adhered to as there is no staff to supervise the 
students before this time.   Younger students should 
not be left in the care of secondary students.  Thank 
you in advance for your co-operation. 
Today we welcomed HE Governor Rushbrook, Mrs 
Rushbrook and Mrs Burns into school.  They joined us 
for our weekly Friday assembly.  Year 7 reminded us 
of our school motto and values and then chose the 
value ‘Teamwork’ as the theme for their assembly.  
Well done Year 7!  Our guests then had a tour of the 
school and dropped into classes to see the teachers 
and students at work.  We hope they all enjoyed their 
time here with us.  HE Governor Rushbrook comes 
back to school on Monday afternoon to be 
interviewed by our Year 10 & 11 students. 
All staff at school are looking forward to having the 
vaccine tomorrow morning.  Mervyn and Mr Duncan 
have led the way and had theirs this week.  A big 
thank you to all who facilitated getting the vaccine 
here to us. 
Together, Everyone, Achieves, More. 
Mrs Maggott 

 
Happy Chinese New Year!  

The primary school started their Chinese New 
Year celebrations by learning a song and making 

some terrifying dragons! 

 
Year 3 and 4 enjoyed an awesome Science trip with 
the Conservation Team this week. We learnt how to 
use a ‘dichotomous key’ to identify living things and 
we used real science techniques such as transect and 
quadrat surveys. We had a lot of fun learning and 
snorkeling! Thank you to all our superstar children 
and our fantastic adult helpers! Mr. Carthew! 
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It’s been a busy week as ever in Year 5/6!  In 

English we are reading The Boy in the Striped 
Pyjamas and doing lots of great writing based on 
that.  We have collected all of our diaries written 
as Bruno into a large book that’s in our classroom 
and our English display board is full of letters 
written from Gretel’s perspective too.  We will be 
writing stories about the character Shmuel next 
week as our unit ends. In History we were 
learning about children who were evacuated 
during London’s Blitz and put ourselves in the 
shoes of children who were sent many miles away 
to strangers’ homes – would we like to be sent 
away like this, away from our family and friends?  
You can also see some photos of the Anderson 
Shelters that were made over the Christmas 
holidays, ahead of this unit.  Our Science lessons 
have been all about human development and 
again we used writing to help us with our 
learning, as we wrote poems about the changes 
people go through as they age.  Maths this week 
has been about angles, perimeter and area – Y6 
were faced with a tricky reasoning problem that 
you can see on this page.  Can you solve it?  
That’s about it from another great week in our 
classroom. Have a fab weekend!  
Mr Britten 
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“Year 5&6 have been learning about body parts, 
numbers and colours in French lesson.  To end the 
unit the group was asked to randomly select body 
parts, numbers and colours from envelopes and 
whatever that was, had to be drawn to create unique 
monsters.  Some ended up very hairy and some ended 
up with no head but with multiple noses and eyes. 
Well done to Year 5&6 for their hard work on this 
topic.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


